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Public Participation 

Questions from Cllr Chris Caswill

a) What specific steps have been taken to re-evaluate the relative merits of an 
Eastern or a Southern Link Road, and how can an open mind on this be 
demonstrated?

b) Has any further work been done on the traffic issues on Station Hill in 
Chippenham, which would result from a development on Rawlings Farm?

c) When will a revised Transport Strategy for Chippenham be (a) completed and 
(b) published?


